
 

 

 
 
June 30, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502   
 
Subject: Notice of Project Manager Change 
 
  245 8th Street 

Oakland, California 94607 
AEI Project No. 116907 

  ACEH RO#0000202 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
This letter is to notify ACEH that Peter McIntyre will be the primary contact at AEI 
Consultants regarding this matter.   
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (925)-746-6004 or pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
AEI Consultants 
 
 
 
Peter McIntyre, PG, REA 
Sr. Vice President, Principal Geologist 
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